
From: DYPXCPWEB@northernbeaches.nsw.gov.au 
Sent: 14/06/2022 6:10:12 PM 
To: DA Submission Mailbox 
Subject: Online Submission 

14/06/2022 

MR Craig Smith 
- 16 Margaret ST 
Fairlight NSW 2094 

RE: DA2022/0670 - 18 Margaret Street FAIRLIGHT NSW 2094 

Hi - we have just received the notice of the development from NBC via mail on 12th June. We 
note it has been with NBC since 2nd June and unfortunately the owner of 18 Margaret St has 
not taken the time to consult with us in any way prior to lodging it. It is a substantial 
development that will significantly impact our residence. Additionally we are travelling overseas 
on 19th June for 3 weeks. We urgently request that an extension of 21 days is provided for 
submissions to enable us, and adjoining properties time to engage the required consultants to 
put forward a detailed submission for NBC consideration. Kind Regards Craig & Jill Smith. 
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